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To whom it may concern,

This is a letter to inform you that insurance coverage has been extended to all Southern Fidelity 
Insurance Company policies that did not receive a renewal offer within the statutory deadline under 
Section 627.4133, Florida Code. Coverage under those policies is extended past their normal renewal 
dates until the required renewal notices have been issued. Receipt of this notification to insureds and 
third parties, such as lending institutions, allows for proper payment and processing of the policy.  

Please contact our Customer Service department for more information, 866-874-7342. 

Byron Wells
CEO
Southern Fidelity Insurance Company


